

61 King Street Unit 12 Barrie, Ontario L4N 6B5

(705) 722-0084; Fax (705) 733-9910 www.oectasimcoemuskoka.on.ca

Memo # 25

To: OECTA Secondary Teachers

From: Michele MacDonald

Re: Occasional Teacher list for lump sum payment

Teachers who were in an LTO in September of 2014 up to January 30, 2015 and who are now a permanent teacher or may have been a redundant teacher the list of those eligible for the \$2000 lump sum payment is being posted to our website - <a href="https://www.oectsimcoemuskoka.on.ca">www.oectsimcoemuskoka.on.ca</a>. You need to check the list and if your name does not appear on the list, but you believe it should please contact Carlo Palermo (Occasional Teacher President) at <a href="mailto:cpalermo@oectasimcoemuskoka.on.ca">cpalermo@oectasimcoemuskoka.on.ca</a>.

Please note to access the list you must have a members' only log-in. If you have not created an account or cannot recall your password please contact Shannon McGlynn at <a href="mailto:smcglynn@oectasimcoemuskoka.on.ca">smcglynn@oectasimcoemuskoka.on.ca</a> and he will assist you with gaining access.

The list is not meant to be printed or set out in the staff room or work rooms so please do not publish the list, check it for your name only.

If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to contact the Unit office.



PLEASE POST AND DISTRIBUTE TO ALL OECTA MEMBERS